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My name is Valerie Tillia and I'm writing on behalf of myself and my husband Chis 

Tillia. We own rural property in Oregon and oppose this bill. We do not support any 

regulations imposed on water usage for private property owners, any metering, or 

any increase in fees relating to water use, monitoring, well drilling, maintenance, etc. 

We believe it is government over reach, unconstitutional, and a slippery slope to a 

loss of rights on one's own property and resources.  


